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Paparella, Stephanie

From: Harpula, Magda

Sent: October-18-16 2:28 PM
To: Paparella, Stephanie
Subject: FW: support for LRT

————— Original Message-----
From: Bev Wagar ]
Sent: October-18-16 2:27 PM

To: Green, Matthew

Cc: Office of the Mayor; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: support for LRT

Hi Matthew,

I just want to express my support for the LRT. Unequivocal. No quibbling or nitpicking. So
you can add this to the "PRO LRT" count.

You have a huge support base in Ward Three, Matt. Thanks for all your work and dedication.

Bev Wagar




